
It is my understand that SB 941 has left committee.  I would like to let you know that I, Bernice Marie Fenner, 
Brookings, OR am opposed to this bill.  I see it as eroding my Constitutional Rights as a citizen of the United States of 
America and a resident of the State of Oregon.  I have been a registered voter for over 50 years and I find it 
egregious that senators of this state would even consider this bill. 
 
Bernice Marie Fenner 
Brookings Oregon 
wefish10@charter.net  
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